
Summer 2024

Dear Stingray Families,

Welcome to the new year of the Saratoga Stingrays Swim Team! We are honored to

serve you as your Swim Team Board this year. We have great things planned for the

2024 summer swim season and all the board members, coaches and volunteers are

working hard to make this another great year!

This is going to be a wonderful season led by our Head Coach Patti Kwong, our Assistant

Coach Hannah Selken, and our Junior Rays and Little Rays Director Kat Young.

Please take time to read through your handbook, there is a wealth of information to help

new families understand the lingo of a swim team. There is also a lot of information for

the current year on the Saratoga swim team website. Joining a new sport can be a

daunting experience but we don’t want you to feel alone or confused. If you can’t find

the answer you need, we will gladly help you or will pair you with a veteran family to

help you get the hang of things.

Always remember to check our TeamUnify website at saratogastingrays.com for the

latest information about swim meets and sign-ups.

Sincerely,

The Saratoga Stingrays Swim Team Board


